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   EDUCATION, LEISURE AND HOUSING
   Shapinsay Community School

   Shapinsay, Orkney, KW17 2DY

   Tel: (01856) 711218   Fax: (01856) 711218

   Email: admin.shapinsay@glow.orkneyschools.org.uk
   Web: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/or/shapinsayschool/
   Head teacher: Emma Clements
Monday 14th June 2021
Dear parents / carers,
Reports
Please find attached reports for the Primary children. If you would like to discuss anything on the report please get in touch as soon as possible.
End of term video
We are hoping to put together an end of term video to share with the community via the Shapinsay Facebook page and on Seesaw before the end of term. It will include some things from Sports Day, music and the P7 leaver’s thoughts and photos of their time at Shapinsay School. We are sorry that we aren’t able to invite all parents in for our usual end of year things, but we hope you will enjoy the video.

Parent Council AGM

Next Monday the Parent Council will hold their AGM at 7pm. We are hoping that we will be able to hold this in the Clubrooms which can hold up to 12 people under current regulations. In order to make sure that we are within the numbers, please could you let the school or Christine Leslie (Parent Council chair) know if you are planning to come as we will hold the meeting in a different space if necessary. Please let us know by the end of this week and we will confirm where the meeting will take place in next week’s letter.

P7 transition visit

Please can P7s meet Miss Clements at the boat in time for the 9am ferry. They can either be dropped off at the ferry or can walk from school if parents are happy for them to do this. Please could the P7 children who play violin / viola bring their instruments to school tomorrow and leave them in school, as they will do their lessons when we return. 

Junk Drumming

Next Monday afternoon we hope to have a whole school Junk percussion session. If you have any containers (the bigger the better) or large bottles, which makes a good noise when it’s hit, please bring it to school next Monday. Please don’t bring in anything that has held a hazardous substance. Please also let us know if you need your containers returned afterwards.

Menus

Thanks to those who have returned their menu choices for August. Please could any that haven’t be returned come back to school by Friday so that we can get them copied and back to you before the end of term.
Kind regards, 

Emma Clements

Head teacher
